
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Thursday 28th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 

Re:    Bewl Water Trip 

I am writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity for our Raven and Jackdaw classes. 
We have organized a trip to Bewl Water, which will take place from the 19th to the 21st of 
February for Raven class and from the 21st to the 23rd of February for Jackdaw class. 

This trip offers a wide range of adventurous activities that provide valuable learning 
experiences for the participating students. Based on its tremendous success in previous 
years, we are confident that your child will thoroughly enjoy this trip and benefit from its 
educational aspects. 

In order to secure a place for your child, we kindly request a non-refundable deposit of £50, 
payable by the 31st of October. The total cost for the trip will be £200. Please note that in 
order to ensure smooth logistics, the final payment of the remaining £150 is required by the 
31st of January. However, we understand that this may pose a financial burden for some 
families. Hence, we are more than happy to receive monthly instalments of £50 to ease the 
financial responsibility. 

More detailed information regarding kit lists and travel arrangements will be provided closer to 
the date of the trip. We aim to ensure that both students and parents are well-prepared and 
have all the necessary information to ensure a successful and enjoyable experience. 

To secure your child's place on the trip, please complete the online consent form, on the 
school’s website, and transfer the £50 through EduSpot. For the trip to go ahead we will need 
to have a minimum of 50 participants, so if we do not meet this threshold we will be unable to 
proceed and will return the deposits.  

If you have any further inquiries or concerns regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly or make an appointment with the school office. We are here to answer any 
questions you may have to alleviate any worries or uncertainties. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in providing valuable educational 
experiences for your child. We count on your commitment and look forward to a rewarding 
and memorable trip to Bewl Water. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Tristan Wyatt-Hughes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


